
 

 

HPHC Seattle: This Sunday we celebrate Mother's Day at our church 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
May 6, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Happy Mother's Day! 

 

Please join us this Sunday in celebrating Mother's Day at our church. We will have Mother's Day message 

to be shared by yours truly. We will also prepare roses for our moms and share a simple lunch. 

 

We have upcoming activities for this month of May. ACLC-WA mid-day prayer will be next Saturday, 

May 14, 2022. On May 21, CARP-Seattle is organizing a 1- Day Divine Principle Workshop and on the 

28th, we will have a Divine Principle Lecture Contest. Please watch for additional information for each of 

the said activities in a separate email. 

 

I hope that we can continue to have activities through which we can be brought together and truly 

experience the heart of our Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 

 

Thank you for your support in our ministry work. I keep you all in my prayers. 

 

May all those who are experiencing difficulty and those who are sick can find comfort and healing. 

 

God bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


